Ramirez' Ange“ca \(\)W

From: Kym <kympasz@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 2:41 PM LATE
To: sbcob [‘1:
Subject: Truth Act \”"" .

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Board of Supervisors,

 would like the Board to Supervisor’s to ensure our Sheriff is following the guidelines of SB54 Truth Act and not
collaborating with ICE in any way. We continue to get reports that family members from Santa Barbara County have
been deported through ICE in connection to the jail. This is a violation of the Truth Act.

We look to you to hold the Sheriff accountable. Please ensure that ICE has no access to our SB County jail data.
Thanks,

Kym Paszkeicz

Sent from my iPhone



